APPROVED FOR RELEASE - CIA INFO DATE: 03-Sep-2012

17 October 1973

- 1. At the end of the WSAG meeting today the President called the principals to the Cabinet Room where he said he wanted to express his appreciation for the excellent work which had been done in this crisis period. Secretary Kissinger said he had previously told the President that the team work and effectiveness in this crisis was the best of any that he had experienced. The President agreed.
- 2. May I add my own personal appreciation to that of the President for the effective work I know all of you have done since this crisis began.

W. E. Colby Director

WALTER J. MCDONALD PERS. FILE

2.4 OCT 1973

